## Britto, John

From:

Coles, Todd

Sent:

Wednesday, December 12, 2018 11:19 AM

To:

Britto, John

Cc:

Magnifico, Rose

Subject:

FW: Retail Stores Outlets Selling Cannabis - Today's agenda at 1 p.m. - 12 Dec. 2018

C  $\frac{7}{7}$ Communication
COUNCIL:  $D \in (1) / 18$  C = 0Rpt. No.29 Item 1

Todd Coles, BES, ACST(A), MCIP, RPP City Clerk

905-832-8585, ext. 8281 | todd.coles@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Office of the City Clerk

2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan ON L6A 1T1 vaughan.ca



From: Mario Racco <info@brownridgera.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 11:01 AM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino

<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn

<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna

<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan

<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Coles, Todd <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Subject: Retail Stores Outlets Selling Cannabis - Today's agenda at 1 p.m. - 12 Dec. 2018

Hello Mayor & Members of Council,

I wish to inform you, on behalf of the Brownridge Ratepayers Association "BRA", that we would like the City to opt out of the Retail Sales of Cannabis.

The BRA would like to see the City:

- 1. Exercise the option out before the 22 January 2019.
- 2. Organize information meetings in the community to discuss the merits, on both sides, so that there will be a much better appreciation of the consequences.
- 3. Provide facts: medical, legal, social, financial, etc.

Please let me know if you have a question.

Sincerely,

Mario G. Racco President-BRA 905-760-0330